
                                                              
 

GOLD RIDGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

BICYCLE/SCOOTER PERMISSION FORM 
 
Dear Parent, 
 

Riding a bicycle/scooter to school is a privilege and is permitted as long as reasonable safety is 
exercised by the rider and all rules and expectations are followed. You and your child should complete the 
form below if you desire him/her to ride a bicycle/scooter to school during the current school year. 
 
Bicycle/Scooter riders will: 

 be in grades 3 through 5 only, unless special permission is granted for kindergarten through 2nd grade.* 

 comply with the mandatory state helmet law. 

 obey all traffic laws. 

 ride defensively, watching out for traffic. 

 upon arrival to school, dismount and walk bicycle/scooter directly to bike racks. 

 walk bicycle/scooter completely off campus before mounting bicycle/scooter to ride home. 

 not ride on the sidewalks in front of the school. 

 lock bicycle/scooter to the bike rack each day (bicycles/scooters may not be locked together). 

 not take bicycles/scooters to classrooms. 

 leave other bicycles/scooters alone. 

 follow all directions of supervisors on duty. 
 

I, _________________________________________, knowingly accept responsibility 
 
for my child, __________________________________________, riding his/her bicycle/scooter to school.  
 
I also have discussed all bicycle/scooter rules with my child. 
 
____________________________________ ____________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature Date 
 

I will obey all traffic laws and school rules regarding riding my bicycle/scooter. 
 
____________________________________ _______ _______ ____________ 
Student Signature  Grade  Room  Date 
 
*Parent’s signature will indicate that the parent will ride with student to and from school. Parent will do this 
every day student rides his/her bicycle/scooter to school. (kindergarten through 2nd grade only) 
 


